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Dear Parent
Sir/Madam

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School.

2TthMay 2020

We are happy that we are able to continue the education of your ward at the best possible way in spite of the
current pandemic situation of Covid-19. The teachers are also happy with the response from the students.

We are happy to note that most of the parents have paid the fees for the month of April and May 2020 and
for those who have not paid the fees for the month of April and May 2020, kindly pay the fees on or before
7th June 2020 failing which the e-learning classes of your ward will be suspended.

Kindly note that there is a discount of l0o/o in the tuition f'ees for the month of April, May and June 2020 and
the bus fees fbr the month of April, May and June 2020 has been waived ofT.

Regular payment of fees will help us to continue with the smooth conduct of the e-learning classes as staff
are putting in a lot of effort to conduct the e-learning classes successfully. We wish to continue the e-leaming
session smoothly and efficiently but due to the financial constraints we are forced to take such decisions.

This circular is meant only for the students who have not paid the fees for the month of April and May 2020.

Seeking your cooperation.

With warm regards

PRAMOD MAHAJAN
PRINCIPAL


